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 Days Bay Parking Restrictions 

 

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
We received an email from Cr Dyer asking the following. 
 
With the temporary closure of the bulk of the days bay parking till November, will 
any of the parking restrictions around Days Bay be temporarily removed to allow for 
the ferry commuters to park there? 
 
Or any temporary parking that be worked on at school or tennis courts etc? 
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
For the duration of the works at Days Bay, the 35 P120 time restricted parking spaces in the 
area will be changed to having no time limit.  
 
These will revert to P120 once the works have been completed. 
 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/huttcitycouncil/posts/pfbid02E6FCkKcpBZyWNRdEi8MqnueKh3Ps5i5mdm1McGZavDWcsBQ9iajy6PBiByhTFPx2l?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVM_Ae2QOp2u3ZGSHe-EJqgMn38xLEXn6GZC9a9zMLhDGcz-rVSAHd_tO8Oo7TgB1YOp0f6G6S7CsoUcL71jHJq6hqnX-c97RKdHjW4qwrtyJY2o8uELwrfHze9pJiymiZmLXRxqQhXwjt7Ne-UvWdgQjKKurzQ-WMueGdwkyenEg&__tn__=,O,P-y-R

